PABI – HBA Candidates Forum for the Primary Election Boomtown Casino

The Plaquemines Association of Business and Industry and the Home Builders Association of Greater New Orleans sponsored a Candidates Forum for the Primary Election on Wednesday, September 30, 2015 at Boomtown Casino. Candidates in attendance included Candidates for Sheriff: "Louie" Badalamenti, Steven Becnel, Lonnie Greco, Sr., Charles Guey, "Jake" Hingle, III, "Jerry" Turlich, Jr., Michelle Wilcox; Kim Turlich-Vaughan, Candidate for Clerk of Court; Candidates for Assessor: Yvonne Ansardi Faulkner, Belinda Hazel; Candidates for Coroner: Dr. Michael Chambers, Dr. "Larry" Giambelluca, Dr. Neil Wolfson. PABI Executive Director Bobby Thomas welcomed members and guests to the Forum. PABI Governmental Affairs Chairman Dale Benoit introduced the moderator, Mr. Clancy Dubos, political analyst and owner of Gambit Weekly and the timekeeper, Mr. Scott Morse of Morse Homes, Inc. and past president of HBA of GNO. Mr. Dubos presented questions to the candidates, beginning with candidates for Clerk of Court, followed by Assessor and Coroner. After a brief intermission, candidates for Sheriff answered questions. Ms. Denise Buford, PABI Chairwoman, thanked the candidates, PABI and HBA members and guests for their attendance and closed the Forum. Thank you to the Candidates, Boomtown Casino, PABI and HBA members for their attendance.







Photos by Zu Carpenter Photography.